
TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 17

FEBRUARY 2023

BUNNINGS BBQ
Bunnings BBQ Music Tour Fundraiser

On Saturday 4 March there will be a fundraiser BBQ at Bunnings Hoxton Park from 9am - 4pm. 
We will be raising funds for the Cherry Blossom Tour for the hire of music equipment while in
Japan.

Please consider supporting the fundraiser by buying a sausage on the day.

Thank you for your support of the music students as they work towards this goal.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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